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Orthopaedic Trauma Patients Requiring Surgery 

Trauma and Orthopaedics 

 
Following the recent merger of the Royal Liverpool and Broadgreen Hospitals with Aintree 
Hospital, the orthopaedic services will undergo a major reconfiguration with our inpatient 
orthopaedic trauma service moving to Aintree from the week commencing the 11th of 
November 2019. 
 
Fracture clinics will continue to be held at the Royal and Aintree hospitals but all trauma 
related surgery will be carried out at Aintree. Please note, this change will not affect 
planned surgery, e.g. hip or knee replacement surgery. 
 
During this transition period we are mindful that there may be some confusion regarding 
your instructions for admission.  
 
Should you have any concerns, please contact the orthopaedic trauma nurses 
between 7am-7pm on either of the following numbers: 
 
Tel: 07584612542 
 
Tel: 0151 525 5980 ask for bleep 4611 
 
Text Phone Number: 18001 0151 525 5980 Bleep 4611  
 
Feedback 
 
Your feedback is important to us and helps us influence care in the future. 
 
Following your discharge from hospital or attendance at your outpatient appointment you 
will receive a text asking if you would recommend our service to others. Please take the 
time to text back, you will not be charged for the text and can opt out at any point. Your  
co-operation is greatly appreciated. 
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Further information 
 

Please contact the Orthopaedic Trauma Nurses between 7am-7pm: 
 

Tel: 07584612542 
 

Tel: 0151 525 5980 ask for bleep 4611 
 

Text phone number: 18001 0151 525 5980 Bleep 4611  
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